
Following the Governor’s Executive Order issued today 3/16/2020 mandating the closure of 
Adult Days Services across the state of Maryland effective immediately. While we have no 
diagnosed cases at Sagepoint, we are complying with the mandate. Adult Day staff will regularly 
call our families for wellness checks. If you are a family member with questions, please call 
Tammy Parlett at 301-934-6753.  
  
 


